replied Fri, 23 Oct 2020
To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov>
I am in receipt of the complaint for an overpayment to Friends of Ron Muzzall.

We were not aware that Skagit County Republican Party had also donated $10,000 shortly before our
contribution of $25,000.00. We have received a refund of the over the limit donation in the amount of
$13, 595.00. This should resolve the situation without any further problems. A copy of the refund from
Friends of Ron Muzzall is attached for further proof.

We are sorry for the confusion and will continue to make sure this doesn’t happen again.
If you have further questions, feel free to contact me.

Debbie Blodgett

Chair
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